
Outreach Committee Report to Meeting for Business – Seventh Month 2022 

The Outreach Committee has met twice since June’s Business Meeting. The first meeting was focused 

solely on discussing the welcoming and affirming statement, with participants including several non-

committee members.  

We are clear that affirmation of support for gay/lesbian/transgender marriage needs to be more visible 

to the public, and suggest some public-facing text and/or graphics be implemented on our website 

home page. However, our committee has discovered the task of creating a general welcoming 

statement is much more complex than anticipated when we took it on, and asks the meeting to relieve 

us of further work on it. After much committee time and multiple draft presentations to the meeting, 

we are not closer to discerning a statement representing unity amongst those who have provided input. 

 

-Kathi Connors, committee clerk 


